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PRIORITY FUND INFORMATION - Completed by Applicant
Organization Name Ardrossan 55 PIUS ClUb

Address 21 Queen Street
Street and number Subdivision if rural
Ardrossan Alberta

Contact person CarOIe KUZYk
relephons 780 922-4889
Email address (optional) a.senlors@aol.com

T8E 2E2

City or town Province Postal code

Project Type Event [] Project [] Expense
650.00

Amount Requested $

Brief description of request

Our club holds a Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper annually. This year it will be February 25, 2020.
The Grant is to cover the cost of renting the Ardrossan Rec Centre Hall for the event. We have our seniors volunteer to provide a

supper for the community. Last year we fed 217 people and had 29 volunteers. We hope to have 250 this year, depending on the
weather.

We also ask for donations for the food bank, and that also goes well.

Carole Kuzyk M Feb 5'20
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Please remember to attach a proposed budget and request letter to this request. q? FFR ‘g
a8 D )
Number of attached pages 1 qé 220 7y
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Collection and use of personal information

Personal information is collected under the authority of section 33(c) of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act and will be
used to manage and administer Council Priority Funds. Please be aware that information provided may be made public. If you have
questions regarding the collection, use or disclosure of this information, contact Vicky Cushman at 780-464-8098.
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Enclosure 1

February 5, 2020

Council Priority Funding

Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper, February 25, 2020

This annual event is hosted entirely by volunteers from the Ardrossan 55 Plus Club. It has been running
for over 20 years.

Due to our Ardrossan Senior’s building being too small to cook and serve this supper, we need to rent
the Ardrossan Recreation Complex Centre hall.

We have approximately 30 volunteers who work this event, with about 100 total volunteer hours. We
serve the residents of the county, including Sherwood Park. Advertisements are placed in the Sherwood
Park News and the Booster papers, as well as posters. We also have a calendar which we email to
members with emails and we also phone members.

The Sherwood Park Dairy Queen kindly donates one pail of strawberries and we purchase one. Other
than this, we do not have any other donations.

This supper feeds over 200 people, including volunteers and we are pleased to offer this supper to the
community. Of course, if anyone came in and couldn’t afford the supper, we would graciously give them
a free supper.

I trust this is sufficient information for you to consider a grant to assist this event.

Sincerely,
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Carole Kuzyk, Secretary
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Ps: Ardrossan 55 Plus Club incorporation # 502906316
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Enclosure 1

Projected Budget for Pancake Supper February 25, 2020

Groceries, Paper Goods, Cutlery S 875.00

(Pancake Mix, eggs, milk, syrup, sausages, ham, strawberries, peaches,

whipped cream, butter, coffee, tea, juices, etc.)

Rental Cost for Ardrossan Rec. Centre _ S 650.00
Total estimated expenditures $1,525.00

Estimated Ticket Sales @ Adults $10, children 6-12 $5, under free $ 1,500.00

Net Loss (without grant) S (25.00)

This is an estimate only .. ticket sales depend a lot on the weather




